

BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS

President: Mara Humphrey • Vice President: Nelsie Yang Commissioners: • Amy Brendmoen • Rebecca Cave • John Larkin • Chris Tolbert

December 22nd, 2023

St. Francis School 426 Osceola Ave S St. Paul MN 55102

Dear St. Francis School,

Purpose of letter

This letter is to inform you of the results of a drinking water sample collected from 426 Osceola Ave S on

- That sample was analyzed for lead. The analytical method used was EPA 200.8.
- The result of your sample is <1 ppb.
- This result is below the 15 ppb action limit set by the EPA, (Environmental Protection Agency).

What does this mean?

Results at or below 15 ppb indicates your exposure to lead from drinking water is low.

What you should know?

Saint Paul Regional Water Services has an ongoing corrosion control program. There is no lead in the drinking water when it leaves the treatment plant. Most lead is picked up from service lines and interior plumbing in homes.

For additional information, the following resources may be helpful:

- For information on lead in drinking water http://water.epa.gov/drink/info/lead/index.cfm
- For information regarding exposure to lead from sources other than drinking water http://water.epa.gov/drink/contaminants/basicinformation/lead.cfm

If you have any questions, please call me at 651-440-1636 or one of the other Water Quality Specialists at 651-226-1635.

Sincerely,

Dayl Brown

Sarah Brown

Water Quality Specialist

Saint Paul Regional Water

Help us improve our lab by taking a quick online survey! https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9S26CXZ

SAINT PAUL REGIONAL WATER SERVICES

Patrick Shea, General Manager

1900 Rice St. Saint Paul MN 55113-6810 ◆ TTY: 651-266-6299 ◆ Phone: 651-266-6350